
The Wyoming Department of Education Career and Technical 
Education (CTE) section will no longer accept Keyboarding as a CTE 
Approved Course beginning July 1, 2018. 

This change is driven by 2018 Senate Enrolled Act No. 48, which 
eliminates keyboarding from the common core of knowledge and 
skills.

For more information, contact Lauren Easom, CTE Consultant, at 
307-777-3549 or lauren.easom@wyo.gov.
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MEMORANDUM NO. 2018-055

TO:    School District Superintendents
Perkins Coordinators
CTE Coordinators
Principals
Curriculum Directors
Instructional Facilitators
CTE Teachers

FROM:   Brent Bacon, Chief Academic Officer

DATE:    May 14, 2018	 

SUBJECT:  Keyboarding Eliminated from CTE Approved Course List

ELIMINATION OF KEYBOARDING 
FROM CTE APPROVED COURSE LIST

http://wyoleg.gov/Legislation/2018/SF0029
mailto:lauren.easom@wyo.gov



